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DS 22-150 & DS 22-151: Time Extension

Luyen Vu <luyen@ericmillerarchitects.com> Tue, Jun 25, 2024 at 9:23 AM
To: Marnie Waffle <mwaffle@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Dear Marnie:

We would like to request for the extension waiting for 2 more permitted projects (hopefully Lot 10 and Lot 12 projects will
be in for Final Approval very soon!) to give the owners the economy of scale in construction material and labor force in a
group of 3 and 4 houses at the same time; in addition to minimizing the disturbance of the neighborhood by not dragging
out the construction time doing one by one. Thank you Marnie.

Sincerely,

Luyen

Luyen Vu

V.P. /Dir. of Operations

Eric Miller Architects, Inc.

211 Hoffman Ave., Monterey CA 93940
phone: 831.372.0410 /fax: 831.372.7840
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The information contained in this email is confidential information strictly meant for the use of this sender. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby prohibited to distribute, forward
or copy any part of this communication and furthermore you are required to immediately delete the original message. Thank you.
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